
FORMAL NOTICE OF THE 2025 UK & INTERNATIONAL POLICY & ETHICS GENERAL 
MEETING  

British Association of Social Workers 

Thursday 8th May 2025 

 

This is the formal notice for the 2025 International Policy & Ethics General Meeting 
(GM). The GM is an opportunity for members to come together to discuss and deliberate 
key issues and to provide members raising policy related ideas and motions with a 
valuable forum for fuller debate and discussion. Members will be able to vote on properly 
submitted motions. All members are welcome and encouraged to attend. 

The meeting will take place on Thursday 8th May 2025 via an online platform (link to 
join will be shared following registration of attendance 

Information about how to book your place will be sent out via e-Bulletin and will 
also be on the events page of the website from 1 February 2025. 
 
A Full Voting Member (including SWU and any other Organisational Member) is entitled 
to appoint another person as their proxy to exercise all or any of their rights to attend, 
speak and vote at the meeting. A proxy must vote in accordance with any instructions 
given by the appointing Full Voting Member. 
 
BASW only recognises proxies as valid, if they are appointed through a written proxy 
notice that:  
 

o states the name and address of the Full Voting Member appointing the proxy; 
o identifies the person appointed to be that Full Voting Member’s proxy and the 

meeting in relation to which that person is appointed; 
o is signed by or on behalf of the Full Voting Member appointing the proxy and is 

delivered to the Association in accordance with the Articles and this notice; 
o forms which appoint a proxy will be made available on the BASW 2025 UK & 

International Policy & Ethics GM webpage. 
 

If you need any assistance, please email governance@basw.co.uk 
 

mailto:governance@basw.co.uk

